
DCM Report for June Business Meeting 

SUBJECT: Area Assembly June 2, 2019 

1) Minutes were read from the March 24th Area Assembly and were passed (see handout) 
2) Financial report was read and passed (see handout) 
3) Bobby D the Area 21 Delegate, talked about the 69th General Service Conference. He 

informed us what took place and what passed, failed, or took no action of items on the 
docket (see handout). Also, the main idea carried away was Attraction through Action. My 
take on this concept was putting the principles of AA into action so people and the 
professional community would identify with the help AA could provide if it was sought and the 
availability of the program. 

4) Registrar Annie K1 _ resigned from the position due to health problems, which prompted (by 
guidelines and vote taken by the AA Service Manual) an election of a new Registrar. After a 
lengthy vote, the new Registrar is Ann L 

5) Topics of donations by GSRs, DCMs, and officers of $8.06 to GSO for expenses for each AA 
member were discussed and tabled to next Area Assembly 

6) Bid was won by District 11to host the June 2020 Area Assembly. Let's get the word out that 
we will be needing service commitments from ALL of District 11 

7) Mileage for the trip was 274 miles, this being submitted to the Treasurer 

In service, 
Bill D 


